

South Carolina Department of Parks, Recreation & Tourism

**Henry McMaster**Governor

Duane N. Parrish
Director

March 16, 2022

The Honorable William M. Hixon
Chair
Economic Development, Transportation, and Natural Resources Subcommittee
Legislative Oversight Committee
South Carolina House of Representatives
PO Box 11867
Columbia, SC 29211

Dear Chairman Hixon,

As requested in your letter dated March 11, 2022, the South Carolina Department of Parks, Recreation and Tourism has contacted the Revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office. Specifically, Justin Hancock, Director of Recreation, Grants and Policy at SCPRT participated in a virtual meeting with Dr. David Patterson and Ms. Sarah Crawford on March 16 at 3:00 pm. Prior to the virtual meeting, Mr. Hancock shared with Dr. Patterson and Ms. Crawford a document containing a list of South Carolina State Parks locations and the other information requested in your letter.

We look forward to working with the RFA and other natural resource agencies to realize the goals of the subcommittee. If you have any questions or would like any additional information from SCPRT, please do not hesitate to ask.

Sincerely,

Duane Parrish